
 

 

 

 
 
The end of a first term and a massive thank you to my wonderful staff who have survived 
a very demanding term. There are lots of  bugs going around but many have battled on 
because they want to ensure your children get quality learning experiences. Many 
children too have suffered which is to be expected after the last few years and our 
immune systems being run down. Can I remind you that to support we do give out 
medicine to children BUT a form must be filled in to ensure we do it correctly and safely. 
Can I take this opportunity to “Wish you a Happy Christmas” if you celebrate it and a 
healthy and prosperous new year.   J FRANKISH 
 

• School starts again on Tuesday 3rd January. Breakfast club will run as normal. After 
school clubs will be happening, please look at the calendar on the website. 
www.broadheath.coventry.sch.uk 

• Swimming in Year 1 will be starting. Please can I assure parents you do not get a 
cold from swimming and the temperature is high, water and room very warm. 
Children at this school are very lucky to have a pool, please make sure you support. 

• School Trips will happen for all children again in the Spring Term. The subsidized 
trips have been created to support families in the present current financial climate. 
Sometimes we ask for volunteers, please see your child’s class teacher if you would 
like to support. Again, please see website calendar for when and where. 

• School times have been changed and the majority are coming in at the set times, 
well done. There are a few families, who may well be contacted by the Attendance 
Officer because of lateness, please make sure you are here before 8.45am and 
your child/ren are seated in their classrooms ready to learn. 

• The Christmas Nativity performance will be performed by Reception this year in 
the school hall on Friday 9th December at 2 pm. Parents who come after 2.05 pm 
will not be admitted into school as this constant lateness disturbs and unsettles 
the children. Please therefore be on time.  

• Finally, if you need help you know where we are and you can always contact us via 
the school website, your message would not be posted. 
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